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Dear Parents & Carers 

 

 

A Very Big Special Welcome Back to all of our lovely learners!  It has 

been a long time since we last met!  A lovely warm welcome to our new children too.  It is 

so lovely to see everyone and looking so smart in their uniforms. 

 

Of necessity, there have to be changes as we return to school following the Pandemic.  

We want to keep disruption to a minimum so that all will seem, as far as possible, “normal” 

 

Changes you will notice: 
 Entry and exit gates on a daily basis – please see signs on the gates, keeping 

to a one-way system 

 Social distancing in and around school and on the playground (information 

previously shared with parents and on our website) 

 One person/family bubble member in Reception at any time 

 

PE LESSONS: 
ALL children must come into school in their PE kits – whether it’s a morning or afternoon 

lesson.  They should wear their uniform jumper or cardigan along with jogging 

bottoms/leggings over their kit.  They will stay in these clothes during the day and go home 

in them. 

 

PE Timetable: 
Year 1 Monday  

Year 2 Monday  

Year 3 Friday  

Year 4 Wednesday 

Year 5 Monday 

Year 6 Tuesday 

 
Here’s hoping for good start to the new school year and beyond! 

 

 

 

 

mailto:finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
mailto:finbars-ao@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
http://www.st-finbars.co.uk/

